
Community Center Director Report – April 13, 2022 
 
As we close out the final programs of the winter season, the Bethlehem Township Community 
Center (BTCC) is preparing for a very busy spring programming session. All spring activities, 
classes and events are scheduled to begin during the week of April 18th.  Young, old and 
everyone in-between have the opportunity to participate in a healthy, positive, and fun endeavor 
at the community center.  
 
The community center hosted our annual Easter Egg Hunt on Friday, April 8th. The attendance 
was fantastic, as families from all over the Township were able to enjoy the beautiful weather 
and an event we haven’t hosted since 2019. We also welcomed back our youth and adult karate 
program to the center. This popular program began in April with a nearly full youth class.  
 
A few other upcoming special events and unique classes that are taking place at the BTCC 
include: 
  

• Yoga Workshops 
Thursday, April 21st – 6:30pm 

  Friday, April 22nd – 9:30am 
 

• 2 Lifeguard Certification Classes 
Class 1 – Early May 
Class 2 – Late May 
 

• Outdoor Pool Opening 
  Saturday, May 28th – 12pm 
 
Staff continue to advertise and search for additional summer staff as we approach our busiest 
time of the year. Camp counselors, playground counselors and lifeguards are in need to help 
keep our programs safe and enjoyable for our residents.  
 
Throughout the spring and all seasons, the BTCC offers a vast array of programs, events and 
activities for households and individuals of all ages to enjoy. A complete schedule of available 
community center activities can be accessed from our comprehensive website; 
bethlehemtownship.org.  The front desk of the BTCC can be reached by telephone at 610-332-
1900. Staff members are readily available to answer any questions you might have regarding 
BTCC membership opportunities, hours of operation, and program services. 
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